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Dear reader,

August is a good moment to take stock of what has been achieved at this time
of the year, and plan the upcoming months.

Looking back at the first 7 months of 2022, we would definetly highlight the
great results of our regional pilots in the Republic of Cyprus, Orebro and
Murcia; and the strenghtening of CHERRIES Community.

The three regional pilots are now concluded and the regions are currently
anlysing the outcomes of the territorial implementation of the CHERRIES
methodology.

At the same time, the selected Mirror Regions have attended the CHERRIES
training course and started adapting the project methodology to their regional

contexts with the support and advice of CHERRIES Pilot Regions (coaching
programme).

The CHERRIES Conference "Connecting_Responsible Innovation Ecosystem"
held in Brussels on May 24-25, represented a great opportunity to share
regional learnings and reinforcing the community, who was gathering in person
for the first time since the spread of COVID-19 pandemic. The event turned out
to be a fundamental milestone for the CHERRIES Community. A community
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and impactful territorial strategies. Read more about the event and its outcomes
here.

What's next?

After the Summer Break, it will be time to reflect on CHERRIES results and
discuss the way forward - both at regional and international level.

CHERRIES Pilot Regions will invite their regional stakeholders to share some
conclusions and suggestions on the sustainability of the pilots. More
information about the regional workshops will be available on our
communication channels soon.

Last but not least, we are glad to announce that CHERRIES is an official
partner of the European Week of Regions and Cities: on October 12th
we'll run a the session "Shaping the Next Generation of Regional
Innovation Policies: Open, Responsible and Inclusive”. Save the date,
registrations will open on August 31st!

As usual, follow us on Twitter and LinkedIn for regular updates!
We wish you a great Summer Time
CHERRIES Team

" CHEeRRIES

1 ) RESPONSIELE HEALTHCARE ECOSYSTEMS

CHERRIES CRUSH COURSE
FOR MIRROR REGIONS

3 trainingsmodules to replicate CHERRIES methodelogy in other European territories

esearch and innewation programeme under grant agrecment Mo 872873,

CHERRIES has organised 3 training sessions to present the project
methodology and provide concrete tips and tools to adapt it and implement it
in other European territories.
Look at the recordings, download the presentationd and check CHERRIES templates
and tools
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their R&l ecosystems. Stay tuned to discover their experiences!

Va W New Challenges for ;
J Europe’s Cohesion

EUROPEAN WEEK OF
REGIONS & CITIES

CHERRIES project is a proud partner of the 2022 European Week of Regions and
Cities.

On October 12, 2022 join us for a 90 minutes workshop on the “Next Generation of
Regional Innovation Policies”. Registrations will open on August 31, 2022.
Check more details about the event here.

Do not forget to visit our Website for the latest updates and connect with us through
LinkedIn and Twitter.
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